
Hi again

Apologies firstly for not being to attend your meeting in person.  The Friends of 
Knighton Park have been meeting on a monthly basis with the new Show 
Organisers and steady progress has been made and we are on track with all the 
arrangements for the show.  We are using the funding you kindly allocated us 
towards the Show infrastructure namely towards the costs of picnic tables, 
benches, staging, first aid and lost children support, traffic plans, toilet facilities 
and security.
We have booked a variety of entertainment for the show too such as Mr Twister 
(juggling workshop and balloons) a Gospel Choir, a Birds of Prey demonstration 
and a Jazz band too.  We are also planning a Karate demonstration and a local 
Dance School will also be performing for us and Radio Fox will be there also.
As you can see we have been busy- if there is any further information you 
require please do not hesitate to contact us again.

Kind regards,
 
Sandra 
Friends of Knighton Park 


